
 

 

 

 

 Nolan and Madelyn made their AR goals 
last week! Great work! 

 NWEA Testing was rescheduled for this 
Wednesday morning. Please try to have 
your child here on time, fed and ready to 
show what they know! 

 Students may wear shorts on all days     
except Mass days (typically Friday).  

 All students have been assigned a job for 
our Graduation Mass.  Students who will 
be reading brought home a paper to 
practice their reading.  This does not 
need to come back to school. 

 Graduation RSVP cards are due Friday.  
This helps me plan for refreshments and 
seating.  

 Students should wear their “Sunday best” 
for our graduation.  No jeans, no heels, 
and dresses should have sleeves. Girls 
should wear shorts under their dress. 
Hair should be fixed so we can place a 
graduation cap on them easily. 

 Summer packets will be sent home next 
week with students who previously     
requested one. 

Kindergarten News 
What We Are Learning This 

Week 

This week we will be reviewing 

skills and completing final       

assessments. 

Students will also be working on 

a memory book and finishing up 

their version of The Three Little 

Pigs. 

Mrs. Sullivan~ sullivanm@svsbedford.org 

May 5th– May 9th 

Important Dates 
May 5th: Twin Day 

May 6th: Elearning Day 

May 7th: Stuffed Animal Day 

NWEA Testing 

May 8th: Beach Day 

2:30 Dismissal 

May 9th: Popcorn and Movie Day 

Vada’s Special Day 

May 16th: Kindergarten Graduation 8:15am 


